EMMETT TILL INTERPRETIVE CENTER

RACIAL RECONCILIATION BEGINS BY TELLING THE TRUTH



Show Your Support for ETIC This Giving Tuesday

Thank you so much for your support this past year.

Today is Giving Tuesday, which a global day dedicated to charitable giving. The day provides nonprofits with the opportunity to lift up their work and potentially reach new audiences.

In 2024, your contributions helped us to:

- Tell the stories of Emmett Till and Mamie Till-Mobley to people across the U.S. through our tours, <u>traveling exhibit</u>, and presentations.
- Launch a new version of the <u>Emmett Till Memory Project</u>, a website providing a virtual experience of the sites connected to Emmett and Mamie's legacy.
- Participate in dozens of community events, including the annual commemoration service for Emmett.
- Host the 4th annual <u>Mississippi Delta Film Academy</u>, a workshop for high school students to learn filmmaking as a means of telling their stories.

Read more about what your support helped us accomplish in 2024 in our annual impact report.

Our work is possible because of you. Today on Giving Tuesday, we ask you to <u>show your support</u> to honor Emmett's legacy in 2025, the 70th anniversary of his kidnapping and murder. You can also share on social media about why you support the work of the Emmett Till Interpretive Center.

Thank you for your generosity today and every day.

DONATE







Donate to the Emmett Till Interpretive Center











Our Contact Information

- *{{Organization Name}}*
 {{Organization Address}}
 {{Organization Phone}}
 {{Organization Website}}

{{Unsubscribe}}

